
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

Year 6 are planning to attend a residential trip to the Youth Hostel Association, Scarborough 

from 10th, 11th and 12th July 2019.  

 

This is an opportunity for the children to experience new and exciting challenges in a safe, 

controlled environment.   

 

Once a 17th century water mill set on a quiet riverside, located 1½ miles north of the town 

centre and 15 minutes' walk from Scalby Mills and the North Bay beach, YHA Scarborough 

is the perfect base to enjoy, explore, or simply unwind on the beautiful North Yorkshire 

coast.          https://www.yha.org.uk/hostel/yha-scarborough     

 

The cost of the visit works out at £96.92 per child for board, lodging and activities.  We are 

informing you now so payments towards the trip can be made in instalments if preferred.  

Payment can be made on line via Parent Pay or Paypoint at your local shop, as well in cash via the 

school office.  

 

We rely on your financial support in order to make the visit viable.  If you choose not to 

contribute this will not lead to your child being excluded from the trip, but however it may lead 

to us cancelling the visit.   Under the terms of the Education Reform Act (1988) we are not able 

to charge for educational journeys (transport/insurance/entry fees) which occur during school 

time.  

 

There will be further details regarding activities, clothing, what your child should bring etc. 

nearer the time, but please contact us should you require further information at this stage.   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Miss Gibson  

 

https://www.yha.org.uk/hostel/yha-scarborough

